
Stork Support
Delivering baby essentials to families during COVID-19

/visitfromthestork @vftseditor

Join in the conversation online:

Thanks to funding from For Housing & Coalfields regeneration trust we are 
continuing our Stork Support project in the areas of Little Hulton & Walk-
den over the summer until October 2020. 
We will be based at the Little Hulton district centre & also provide doorstep 
deliveries, complying with Covid-19 government guidelines. 

We can provide the following items 
for free or a donation towards costs:

- Nappies & Nappy bags 
- Wipes
- Bathing items such as childrens bath wash, shampoo, toothpaste etc 
  Talcum powder, oil & lotion
- Medicines such as calpol, teething gel, nappy cream 
- Baby food 6m+ 
- Formula milk or blue top milk 
We can also signpost you to other relevant services. 

We are looking forward to working with the local community!
Get in touch with the For Housing Little Hulton Neighborhood team if 
you or someone you know needs help, or message us on Facebook if you 
are unsure of the process.
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